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Memorandum 

CL-C 34-2024 

Subject: By-law to Amend the Budget Planning By-law  

Date: April 25, 2024 

To: Regional Council 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

At its meeting held March 21, 2024, Regional Council passed By-law 2024-22, being a 

By-law to amend By-law 2019-79, the Budget Planning By-law. This by-law incorporated 

amendments to the Budget Planning By-law as outlined in Report CSD 18-2024. 

Due to an oversight, changes that were outlined in the report were inadvertently omitted 

from the amending by-law. 

Bill 2024-25 has been placed on the agenda for the Council meeting being held on April 

25, 2024, for Council’s consideration (Agenda Item 17.1) reflecting all the necessary 

amendments to By-law 2019-79 and to repeal By-law 2024-22. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 


